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On March 31, 2011, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
(“CMS”) released a notice of public rulemaking for the long awaited
proposed regulations to implement the Medicare Shared Savings
Program for Accountable Care Organizations (the “Regulation”),
created in last year’s landmark Health Reform legislation. As with all
proposed rulemaking, the Regulation is published in the Federal
Register on April 7, 2011, and will be subject to a public notice and
comment period prior to issuance of the final rule by CMS. Comments
must be submitted on or before 5 p.m. EST on June 6, 2011.

Click below for a summary that is intended as an initial, preliminary
review of the Regulation. Please contact a member of the Vorys Health
Care Group for further details.
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